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Music Appreciation Workshop for
People with Hearing Loss

To sign up for the workshop, please scan the QR code or contact 
Dr. Raymond Goldsworthy, Ph.D., at Raymond.Goldsworthy@med.usc.edu for details.

The Bionic Ear Lab at the University of Southern California will be hosting a music
appreciation workshop for individuals with hearing loss in partnership with the
Neighborhood Music School and the USC Thornton Community Engagement
Program. The workshop will include musical performances, a jam session for folks
of all levels of musical experience, and resources for engaging with music post-
hearing loss. Join us for an afternoon of music and community building!


